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Pursuant to Article 10 of the Banking Act (Official Gazette of the Republic of Slovenia, No. 92/21) 

and the first paragraph of Article 31 of the Bank of Slovenia Act (Official Gazette of the Republic of 

Slovenia, Nos. 72/06 [official consolidated version], 59/11 and 55/17), the Governing Board of the 

Bank of Slovenia hereby issues the following 

 

 

REPEAL OF GUIDELINES 

 

relating to the use of an expected credit loss model and the application of valuation rules for 

certain accounting items 

 

 

 

The Guidelines relating to the use of an expected credit loss model and the application of valuation 

rules for certain accounting items of 5 December 2017, amended on 3 March 2020, shall be repealed 

and shall cease to apply as of 13 July 2021 in accordance with point 45 of the aforementioned 

guidelines.  

 

The repeal shall be published on the Bank of Slovenia website. 

 

 

 

Ljubljana, 13 July 2021 

  

 

      Boštjan Vasle 

         President,  

Governing Board of the Bank 

of Slovenia 

 

 

 

 

 

  


